29N

STROBEL & HUNTER, INC. An Architectural Firm

December 21, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

Please accept this letter of recommendation for Williams-Brown, Inc. and their ability to
competently perform and manage work in the construction industry. We are an architectural firm in
Pensacola, Florida. We have been associated with Williams-Brown, Inc. over the past three (3)

yeats.

Williams-Brown has demonstrated their ability to properly mange and efficiently execute their
responsibilities on an extremely complex project which had numerous underground utilities
complicating it. It has been our experience that changes in the initial scope of work and associated
documentation was handled expeditiously and with minimal disruption to the project’s schedule.

The wotkmanship of Williams-Brown and their sub-contractors has always exceeded industry
standards and they should be commended for their efforts and commitment to their projects.
Williams-Brown has diligently coordinated their efforts with our office and the Owner’s Project
Manager, keeping all well informed of the project status. We have no reservations in recommending
them in any capacity and look forward to working with them on future projects.

If necessary, please do not hesitate to contact me at (850) 432-3153.

Sincerely,

STROBEL & HUNTER, INC.
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7 George E. Huntet, Jr.,
VicegPresident
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